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HB 3321 requires the Alcohol and Drug Policy Commission to develop and 

implement plans that address the entire continuum of care for youth and are 

designed to prevent the onset of substance use. The Commission is additionally 

required to provide education and technical support to providers. 

The estimated cost to conduct assessment of current primary prevention 

programs and gaps in care is $500,000.  The cost to provide education and 

technical support to providers is estimated to be $421,232.   

The recommended amendment adds appropriation language to the measure, 

providing one-time funding to address the costs of implementation.  

The Human Services Subcommittee recommends HB 3321 be amended by the      

–A5 amendment and be reported out do pass, as amended. 

 


